From: PAUL HEWES

Sent: 21 September 2021 18:23

To: Mills, Penelope <Penelope.Mills@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: ANN SUCKLING ROAD HAVERHILL CHANGE OF USE

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL




Dear Penelope

I am writing to you asking you to register our complaint about the proposed use of
linking up Ann Suckling Way to Howe Road around the current development by
Persimmon.

I do not believe this was on the original plan and the residents of Ann Suckling
Estate have not been consulted.

It is already very dangerous with all the parked cars just inside Ann Suckling Way
from Wratting Road and this problem alone is an accident waiting to happen.
Linking Ann Suckling Way will only make this more of a high risk road safety area
and I would like Access to Howe Road to be from the Bypass as in the original plan
which is yet to be built.

Please let me know your or the council's response.
Kind regards

Paul and Elaine Hewes
17 Falklands Road
Haverhill

CB9 OEA




